Nouvel Catholic Central Elementary



Newsletter



MARCH 2024

Warmer Days Ahead!

March.....In Like a Lion, Out Like a Lamb! It seems February passed by in the blink of an eye, and I, for one, am looking forward to sunshine and brighter days!

The month of March is a time of transitioning from the many winter activities into the anticipation of spring. As we hope for warmer weather, we want to keep our students focused on continuing to strive to do their best. With March being Reading Month, we have some fun activities planned to keep students engaged. Parents often ask, "What can I do at home to help my child be more successful at school?" My answer is very simple, "Read with your child every day. Let them see you read." Before, during, and after the reading, encourage your child, begin a discussion about the story, ask questions, visualize the story, offer information, share personal thoughts, and connect the story to real-life situations. Make the time an enjoyable experience and let your child see that reading is fun.

I appreciate all of the effort you put in at home to ensure that our children are prepared to succeed. We could not have a better school family!

Mandy Kaul Principal

Continuous Enrollment

We feel blessed to have our outstanding Panther students returning each year! As a friendly reminder, Continuous Enrollment forms and family tuition deposit are due today, March 1st. Additionally, if you are interested in applying for tuition assistance, multi-student discount or renewing a scholarship, we ask that you complete your FACTS application ASAP.



A prepopulated Family Financial Commitment form was mailed to each family with more details. If you have misplaced your documents, please scan the QR code or visit our website.
Thank you for being part of our Panther family!

Virtue of the Month

March's Virtue of the Month is TRUSTWORTHINESS. The dictionary defines TRUSTWORTHINESS as the ability to be relied on as honest or truthful. Trustworthiness correlates with the Cardinal Virtue of Justice.

Fish Fry

The NCC Lenten Fish Fry is in full swing and will continue each Friday through Good Friday (3/29). Volunteers will again be needed each week for a successful event. Many volunteers are needed for a successful event. Please use these links to sign up to help:

<u>Parents</u> <u>High School Students</u>

Junior High Students

Dinner will be served from 4:30 to 7pm at NCCE.

Dine in and take out are available.

Yellow Lake Perch \$22

Walleye/Shrimp \$18

Combo dinners \$20

Kid's Meal (under 14) - Any fish \$15 or

6th Grade Panther Encounter

Due to a snow day, our Panther Encounter was rescheduled for this morning. The high school and junior high students welcomed our 6th grade students on campus with a cheer squad at the entrance. The morning started with prayer, the Pledge of Allegiance and a delicious breakfast. Students toured classrooms and common areas, met teachers and staff and learned more from junior high ambassadors. We are grateful to have three more months with the 6th grade students before they transition to the junior high.

Nouvel Catholic Central Elementary

Upcoming Events

March 1 - Spirit Day

March 1 - Panther Encounter

March 2 - Panther Cub Basketball

March 4 - No School, Staff PD Day

March 7 - Mass

March 8 - End of 3rd Marking Period

March 8 - Spirit Day

March 9 - Panther Cub Basketball

March 10 - Literacy Event

March 14 - Half Day/Conferences

March 15 - Half Day

March 15 - Wear Green

March 21 - Mass

March 22 - Spirit Day

March 23 - Panther Cub Basketball

March 27 - Half Day

March 27 - Spirit Day

March 28-April 5 - No School/Spring Break

Literacy Event

We are excited to invite our Preschool-2nd grade students to the 2024 Out of This World Literacy Event! We blast into the Nouvel galaxy on Sunday, March 10, from 12:00-2:00 p.m. for adventures that celebrate our love for reading. A link to register will be coming early next week. We hope that you can join us on our mission!





Counselor's Corner

In the movie "Evan Almighty", the question is presented:
How do you change the world? One Act of Random Kindness at a time. Our students had a wonderful Random Acts of Kindness week and the tootling chain has run all the way down the stairs! Also, our 4th grade students worked to create a mural of our sticky notes of affirmations. It is an ARK (for Act of Random Kindness) and the sticky notes remind us to Stick With Kindness! Each class had a kindness mission for the week - ask your student what they were doing.

For the month of February, our youngest students worked hard to show kindness and were given a "Little Spot of Kindness" book. They have also been learning how to be an emotion coach for their big emotions. Our 5th grade students learned a bit about bullying and explored more through a Jeopardy game on the topic, and our 6th graders were presented some scenarios that challenged when and how to use their social filters.

Classroom lessons will continue through the year and I am also able to work with your student individually if the need arises. If you have questions or concerns or would like to reach out to see how I can help, please feel free to call me or email me at janderson@nouvelcatholic.org.





We are Nouvel Catholic Central, called by Christ to learn, love, and lead... courageously.